July 16 1964

Staff Sergcant Raymond L. Johnson, USAF -
1st Mobile Communlcauons Group, Team 13—63 5
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) Dear N’r. Johnson. _.;.

Your letter of July 4th has been received.
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It was most thouJ:tful of you to give me the _
beneﬂt of your observations, and I want to assure you that -
every possible ramlﬂcatlon of this matter is belng carefully
consldered.

o s o ql.ncerely yours, SR

LW J. Edgar Hocma
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